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Educators Health Alliance and Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska Affirm Continued
Availability of EHA Plan

EHA and Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska have determined that the EHA plan can continue
for the benefit of Nebraska public school districts, state colleges and other participating
education-related employers of all sizes on and after the 2014 implementation of Individual and
Group Insurance Market Reforms of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act. EHA and
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Nebraska expect to continue providing quality health insurance for
EHA-participating employers at rates and benefits that compare very favorably with other
coverage that may be available.

Please contact Greg Long, EHA Field Representative at greg@ehaplan.org or 402-440-1358, or
your BCBSNE Regional Representative if you have questions.
Sincerely,

Neal Clayburn
Chair EHA Board of Directors



